
 

 

Board of Supervisors Selection Process – Pima County Justice of the Peace, Precinct 6 
 
1. Applicants for the position must meet the following statutory requirements: 

● 18 years of age or older at the time of appointment 
● Resident of the state 
● An elector of the county or precinct in which the duties of the office are to 

be exercised 
● Literate in English 
● Same political party as the person vacating the office (Democrat) 

 
2. Interested parties are required to file the following documents with the Clerk of the 

Board: 
● Letter of Interest 
● Resume 
● Financial Disclosure Statement 
● Conflict of Interest Forms 

 
3. Pima County will conduct a background check on all qualified candidates. 
 
4. The Clerk of the Board will begin accepting the required documents on April 16, 

2025. 
 
5. The submission deadline will be on Friday, April 25, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. 
 
6. The selection process information will be posted on the Pima County Homepage. 

Information regarding how to submit public comments will be included. A press 
release will be issued by the Pima County Communications Department. 

 
7. If requested by the Board of Supervisors, a virtual public forum for the eligible 

candidates will be scheduled and conducted by the League of Women Voters of 
Greater Tucson, during the week of April 28 through May 2, 2025. 

 
8. The Board of Supervisors are encouraged to conduct individual candidate 

interviews if they choose. 
 
9. The Board of Supervisors will make the appointment of the Pima County Justice 

of the Peace, Precinct 6, at their meeting on Tuesday, May 6, 2025. 
 
10. The individual appointed by the Board of Supervisors will serve through December 

31, 2026. 
 
11. A Primary and General election will be held in 2026 and the candidate elected by 

the voters of Precinct 6 will serve the remainder of the term until December 31, 
2028. 


